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See “Week at a Glance” 

(Back Page) 

 

March 17th, 
2019 

 
2nd Sunday in Lent 

A Reflection from Bringing Home the Word… 
 

Accepting Jesus’ Challenge 
 

By Mary Katharine Deeley 
 

From the top of Mount Tabor in Israel, the supposed site of Jesus’ 
transfiguration, visitors can see clearly across the valley to the distant Golan 
Heights. The view takes your breath away. When I was in the valley, I could 
only see the immediate area, but at the top both the distance and the beauty 
of the land mesmerized me.  
 
Maybe that’s why mountains have always been places of prayer, of divine unveiling, and why Jesus 
took Peter, James, and John up to the top of a mountain to experience this vision of his glory. He 
wanted them to see more than their daily life and work. He wanted them to see further than they ever 
thought they could. He wanted them to see the depths of who he was in a new and profound way. It 
was important that they do this. The transfiguration happens in the midst of Jesus’ predictions of his 
passion and death, before he begins his deliberate journey to Jerusalem. Without an image of the 
glorified Christ, the apostles might not have had the courage to continue following him.  
 
Like the story of Jesus’ temptation in the desert, we hear this transfiguration account every Lent. 
Jesus takes the Church, and each one of us, up the mountain and dares us to see further, better, more 
deeply than ever before. Through prayer, fasting, and almsgiving, he dares us to leave what we know, 
listen to him, and follow in his footsteps. May we have the courage to accept the challenge. +  
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Donate Now! 

Help Support  
Your Holy Family! 



MOM’S MORNING OUT: We meet Mondays beginning 
at 9:30 am. Have your toddlers bring their own nut free snacks 
and moms will have coffee and tea during our visit! Hope to see 
you there! New participants always welcome! Any questions, 
please email Marcia at marciar@sasktel.net . 
 
FOREVER IN MOTION: Fitness Classes for Older Adults 
combine stretching, cardio and resistance exercise in free classes 
Mondays and Thursdays at 10:00 am in Holy Family’s Hall. 
There will be no FIM class on Monday, March 18th. See you 
on Thursday, March 21st. Join our little community of fitness 
and fun! Contact: Linda C. 306-242-8409 or Diane 306-370-
6682.  
 
HOLY YOGA: is a Christ-centered experiential time of 
worship where we will learn how we can use our minds, bodies, 
and spirits to relax and de-stress, offering an opportunity for 
participants to authentically connect to God through His Word, 
worship and wellness. Classes are now on for the winter session.  
Monday: Chair Yoga at 6:00 pm and Gentle/All Levels yoga at 
7:00 pm, Tuesday: Gentle/All Levels yoga at 9:30 am and  
Thursday: Gentle/All Levels at 12:05 pm and 6:30 pm. Come 
check us out at a free first class. For more information,  call 
Diane Waldbillig 306-370-6682 or email dianew@holyyoga.net.  
 
SPRINGS OF LIVING WATER: A Catholic 
Charismatic Prayer Group that meets Wednesdays after the  
7:00 pm Mass. Contact Don at: 306-374-4766 or 
donlalonde@sasktel.net . 
 
HOLY FAMILY CRAFT GUILD: We meet Thursdays 
from 9:00 am - 1:30 pm. New members are most welcome to 
join in the fun and fellowship! Donations of fabric, quilt batting, 
old jeans, yarn, etc… can be left at the parish office during office 
hours marked for the Craft Guild. For more info, please contact 
Anna at 306-249-0071 or Teresa at 306-249-3764.  
 
SMALL CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY SCRIPTURE 
STUDY:  meets at 10:00 am Thursdays to break open the 
Word of the Sunday readings. All are welcome! For more 
information, call John at 306-975-1297.  
 
GOLDEN AGE CARDS: Welcome to the Seniors Golden 
Age game of Trump Whist. We gather at the Cathedral  
Thursdays at 1:30 pm. Please consider joining us. For more 
info, call Frank or Alice Penkala at 306-653-0770. 
 
ELIJAH CUP VOCATIONS MINISTRY: All 
parishioners are invited to participate in a direct way in praying 
for an increase in vocations to the priesthood, diaconate and 
religious life and prayerful support of our priests. We ask 
families, couples and individuals willing to give a small portion of 
their time for one week to pray for God’s blessings upon our 
parish and the diocese to please contact the parish office. 
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PARISH GROUPS  PARISH NEWS 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS: Join us at 7:00 pm on 
Friday, March 22nd; April 5th and April 12th in the Queen of 
Peace Chapel for a time of prayer and contemplation. 
 

COME ADORE!: ‘Will you wait with me one hour?’ This was 
Jesus’ invitation to his disciples on the night of his passion and his 
invitation is the same for you and me today. Come join us for an 
hour of Eucharistic Adoration in the Queen of Peace Chapel 
every Thursday from 7:00 pm—9:00 pm. Make a commitment of 
an hour this Lent. A sign up book is available at the concierge 
desk.  
 

VBS PARENT LEADERS NEEDED: 
Preparation has begun for the 2019 Vacation 
Bible School. Faith, Games, Crafts and Snack 
station leaders are required for VBS to proceed. This role is a 3 
hour commitment. Babysitters are provided for Leaders with 
pre-school aged children. The sign-up chart is at the entrance of 
the Cathedral, or contact Patsy at vbs@holyfamilycathedral.ca for 
details. Sign-up deadline is Sunday, April 7th. 
 

MUSIC FESTIVAL VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
Volunteers are needed for the week of April 1st-5th to help with 
the Saskatoon Music Festival as it comes to the Cathedral. Sign-up 
sheets and times will be up this Sunday, March 17th.  
 

DEAR YOUNG FAMILIES: Children’s Liturgy (available 
at all our Sunday Masses except on long weekends) enables 
children age 3 to pre-First Communion to hear the Word of 
God presented at an age-appropriate level. Please feel welcome to 
send your young children in that age group when they are called 
up at Mass. And keep in mind that Pew Art cards and bags of 
markers are available at the concierge desk for all your children 
(and especially for those children who are still a little too young to 
go to children’s liturgy). 
 

WANTED! WEEKDAY MASS SACRISTANS: 
Helpers are needed for our weekday 12:15 pm Masses. Tasks 
would include setting up for a Eucharistic celebration and 
assisting the presiding priest during the celebration. Anyone 
willing to serve, please contact the parish office. 
 

E-BULLETIN: Looking to be more environmentally friendly 
while getting the bulletin delivered right to your inbox on Friday 
afternoons? Consider signing up for the Cathedral E-Bulletin! 
Sign up today on the Cathedral website (under ‘Subscribe to E-
bulletin’ - about half way down the homepage) or by contacting 
the parish office. 

Weekly Liturgical Schedule 
All are welcome! 

Sunday Rosary*          Sundays 8:30 am 

12:15 Mass*       Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 12:15 pm 

Our Lady of Perpetual Help Devotion*          Wednesday 7:00 pm 

 (Begins with Mass) 

Eucharistic Adoration*     Thursdays 7:00 pm 

Reconciliation**       Saturdays 11:00 am to 12:00 Noon 

* In the Queen of Peace Chapel                         ** In Reconciliation Chapel 

“Sometimes the smallest things take up the most 

room in your heart.”  
    –Winnie the Pooh 
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YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 

MORE PARISH NEWS 

 

 

Phone: 306-659-5804 
Email: catherine@holyfamilycathedral.ca 

Don’t Forget to Connect! 

Facebook: HF Youth  
Instagram: The.Family.Cat  

For Youth in Grades 3-5 & their Parents 
Begins at 2:00 pm 

 

Excited to see you! 

Apr  
7 

SENIOR  
MINISTRY 

 

For Youth in Grades 9-12 
 

YDisciple is now underway! Call Cat if you 

would like to be part of a small group. 

 

For Youth, Grade 6-8, 7:00-9:00 pm 
 

New Students are always welcome! 

Mar 
26 

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED: The African Children’s 
Choir Concert Committee is looking for host homes to billet 
the African Children’s Choir members and their chaperones for 
the night of Saturday, April 6th. To apply, please contact the 
Cathedral of the Holy Family parish office during office hours 
for an application form. Applicants will require compliance with 
the Diocese of Saskatoon Covenant of Care protocols; as well 
as adherence with the specific rules and guidelines set out by the 
African Children’s Choir. Please note that not all host family 
applicants will be utilized. 
 
HOLY FAMILY PARISH REFUGEE 
SPONSORSHIP COMMITTEE: The Cathedral of Holy 
Family Refugee Sponsorship Committee is active and planning 
to welcome refugees to our community. Please pray for Tete 
and her family who are being persecuted and are in danger. 
Thank you to Holy Family Knights of Columbus who 
donated the proceeds of their Pancake Breakfast to the fund. 
Flowers for Tete Sale is on right now with 2 choices of Spring 
bouquets costing $20 and $35. They can be pre-ordered after 
every Mass in March and will be delivered to the church Palm 
Sunday. An ongoing Refugee Program fundraiser, Centimental 
Jewellery Bracelets with a Message are available at the flower 
sale too. For more information, contact holyfamilyrefugeecom-
mittee@gmail.com or call Diane at 306-370-6682 or Connie at 
306-241-7284.  

AFRICAN CHILDREN’S CHOIR: The African 
Children’s Choir is coming to the Cathedral this spring! Mark 
your calendars for Saturday, April 6th. Dinner starts at 5:30 pm 
and the concert at 7:30 pm. Tickets are available at the parish 
office during office hours and from the concierge desk on 
Sundays. Adult tickets are $40 for dinner and concert, $25 for 
concert only. Youth (16 & under) tickets are $25 for dinner and 
concert, $20 for concert only. Proceeds will benefit the worship 
space screens project. 
 
SPECIAL INVITATION TO HOLY SPIRIT 
PARISH MISSION: A special invitation has been 
extended to Holy Family parishioners to attend the Holy Spirit 
Parish Mission March 24th-27th. The theme is ‘Receive, Give 
Thanks, Break and Share: The Eucharist Unfolding the Mercy of 
God’. The Mission will be presented by Fr. David Purcell C.Ss.R. 
and Deacon Bob Williston and Joan Williston. For more 
information, please contact the Holy Spirit parish office by 
calling 306-374-1425. 
 
 




